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Acts 20:24: However, I consider my life worth nothing to 
me, if only I may finish the race and complete the task 
the Lord Jesus has given me-the task of testifying to the 
gospel of God's grace.(from NIV) 
 
Attention Pastors 
We have set the date for the Faster Pastor Charity Race 
and are looking for Pastors to drive now. The race will 
be held July 27th at the Madison International 
Speedway. This year we will have two charities: The 
River Food Pantry and the Salvation Army Local Disaster 
Relief. We are hoping to raise funds and canned goods 
and hope to see you come out to the track and support 
your pastor and bring a canned good and an offering. 
 
Thank you 
Let me share the difference the RV has made. Last year 
the family was able to join me at a handful of events all 
year. With the RV we have been together at 11 events.  
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Back to the Mile 
It was great to be back at the Milwaukee Mile and 
minister to ASA Midwest Tour, ASA trucks and the Big 8. 
What a great day! 
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Materials 
The girls handing out True Success Newspaper 
 

 
 
We continue to make True Success Newspaper; NASCAR 
schedule tracts; Bibles; TJRM t-shirts; and other 
materials available. We also have a few decals left. 
 
 
Pray with us please 

• We continue to pray for salvation of those we 
serve in the racing community. There are many 
in great need. We are greatly burdened for the 
salvation of drivers, crews, staff, and families. 

• There are also many we have contact with in 
need of healing.  

• We need you to continue to pray for my work 
and having the time off. We have had two very 
good months. In July I will miss several events 
due to having to work.  

• Pray that we get pastors to drive and funds are 
raised for the charities. 

• Pray that there is ongoing safety for the drivers 
and crews. Much of the focus of what we do on 
race day is praying with the drivers individually 
for safety. 

• We are asking God if the RV should be 
“wrapped” or large decal to identify us easier.  

 
 

Praises are many 
• We praise the LORD for the RV and the family 

getting out. The kids are a big help in getting 
materials into the hands of fans, plus they enjoy 
the racing too. 

• Praise the LORD for very good attendance at 
chapels. We continue to work through John and 
are on chapter 9 this week. 

• Praise for being back to the Mile and having 
chapel there with Rob Albright 

• Praise that God continues to provide for the 
ministry. 

• Praise for opportunity to get to Golden Sands 
Speedway for the first time in many years and 
the first time in a ministry setting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
June 29th – MIS Big 8; ASA Trucks 
July 1st – Slinger Nationals (tentative) 
July 6th – MIS Supers plus 
July 13th – MIS regular program 
July 14th – Rockford super lates 
July 20th – MIS regular program 
July 21st – Dells super lates 
July 27th – MIS regular program plus 

Faster Pastor Charity Race 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks for praying. Don’t forget to check out 
other devotionals at www.teamjrm.com 

 
 

Have a great day racin’ in 
the SONshine! 
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